- WGAA

Northwest Georgia Broadcasting Company

West Theatre Building

Cedartown, Georgia Aug. 5, 1941

O. C. LAM, PRESIDENT

R. W. ROUNSAVILLE, VICE-PRES. - GEN. MGR.

Mr. J. W. Brauner 17 Spring St. Williamsville, N. Y.

Dear Sir:

I received your letter of August 2nd. 1941 stating that you received a nice signal from our new 250-Watt station here in Cedartown, Ga. on one of our first test programs.

This letter is to thank you for your interest in reporting on our signal strength, and I sincerely hope we can count on your being one of our regular listeners in the future.

Any information you might like concerning our station I will be glad to send to you on request.

Sincerely,

R. W. Rounsaville Vice President

RWR/DH